
From: Stenson, Kim <Kstenson@emd.sc.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
CC: MG McCartyroy.v.mccarty.mil@mail.mil

MG Livingstonblivingston@gregoryelectric.com
Batson, Stevensbatson@emd.sc.gov
Ryan, Elizabetheryan@emd.sc.gov

Date: 7/24/2017 3:17:47 PM
Subject: RE: SCEMD Briefing Slides

Attachments: SCEMD Recovery Status Report - 7.24.17.pdf

Tori Beth,
 
Per Lt. Gov. Bryant’s request, attached is overall SCEMD Recovery Status Report which outlines the amounts eligible 
for funding under each federal program for Hurricane Matthew, the 2015 Flood, and the 2014 Ice Storm. It also notes 
the federal share, non-federal share, and legislative appropriation for each event of which the consolidated disaster 
total is well over $1B. A few items to note:
·  The totals for each program for the 2016 Hurricane Matthew event will continue to fluctuate over the next few 

months.
·  The estimates for the Columbia Canal and Williamsburg Regional Hospital projects at the time of legislative 

appropriation for the 2015 flood were considerably higher than the current estimates for eligible funding.
·  The legislative appropriation for the 2014 ice storm was spread over several years and did not cover costs for state 

agencies. However, we were able to provide the cost share for state agencies (less DOT) from other 
appropriations.

 
Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
 
Kim
 
Kim Stenson
 
Director
 
SC Emergency Management Division
 
803-737-8566 (desk)
803-413-4669 (cell)
 
kstenson@emd.sc.gov
 
 
 

From: Tori Beth Black [mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 11:45 AM
 
To: Stenson, Kim 
Cc: MG McCarty ; MG Livingston 
Subject: RE: SCEMD Briefing Slides
 
Director Stenson,
 
It was nice meeting you as well, and thank you so much for providing the power point. Based on the disaster cost 
data from the past few years, Lt. Gov. Bryant is working to see how we could possibly help provide/manage the funds 
within the budget for future disasters.
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Thank you again,
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
864-617-7973
 
 

From: Stenson, Kim [mailto:Kstenson@emd.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 4:17 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: MG McCarty <roy.v.mccarty.mil@mail.mil>; MG Livingston <blivingston@gregoryelectric.com>
 
Subject: SCEMD Briefing Slides
 
Tori,
 
It was nice meeting you today. I have attached the slides we used for today’s briefing. I will follow up with the 
disaster cost data request early next week.
 
Regards,
 
Kim
 
Kim Stenson
 
Director
 
SC Emergency Management Division
 
803-737-8566 (desk)
803-413-4669 (cell)
 
kstenson@emd.sc.gov
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